
April 20, 2017 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Re: FCC File No. I-T-C-86-082 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 
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General Communication, Inc. ("GCI"), hereby confirms the surrender of the above­
referenced international Section 214 authorization. In reviewing its files and Commission 
records, GCI has been unable to confirm whether it has previously surrendered this authorization 
and is therefore filing this notice out of an abundance of caution. GCI has not provided resold 
international telecommunications services in reliance upon that authorization for many years and 
therefore need not comply with the requirements of 47 C.F.R. § 63.19. Indeed, the authorization 
relates to services to foreign points authorized by AT&T and MCI tariffs that were cancelled 
many years ago. GCI subsidiaries providing resold international telecommunications services 
have relied, and continue to rely, on the international Section 214 authority held by GC] 
Communication Corp. (File Nos. lTC-214-19960116-00009 and ITC-ASG-20080821 -00395) 
and The Alaska Wireless Network, LLC (File No. ITC-214-20 120618-00162). 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact me by 
telephone at+ I 202 457 8815 or by e-mail at cnier an@gci.com 

C i opher Nierman 
Semo Counsel, Federal Affairs 

cc: David Krech 
Kent Bressie (Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP) 


